REPORT OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
TO THE
BOARD OF EDUCATION

December 21, 2020

Holiday Dinner — 6:00 pm
Board Meeting - 7:00 pm

Unfortunately, given the current Covid-19 status we are unable to provide the
traditional Holiday Dinner prepared by our students. We will, however, enjoy a
nice meal in the Community Room.

The following items will be discussed as a part of the Superintendent’s Report to
the Board of Education:

>

>
>
>
>

Happy Holidays!!!

Update on Instructional Delivery & Covid-19 Dashboard
President Pro-Tempore

January Organizational Meeting

Calendar Items

o 01/04/2021 - Resume face-to-face instruction

Personnel ltems




